
We MUST ask the Governor NOW to reverse this cut so we 
can keep your services funded!

The Legislature has approved the Governor’s 5%
rate cut to Medicaid-funded services.

CONTACT GOVERNOR DUNLEAVY'S

 Office Today!
Governor Dunleavy's Contact Information:
Juneau Office - 907.465.6600
Anchorage Office - 907.269.7450
Fairbanks Office - 907.451.2920

If the cut is implemented, it could lead to reductions in caregiver wages or changes in the areas 
of the state where agencies like Consumer Direct Care Network Alaska provide care.

This Means:
     Clients might lose experienced caregivers, have a 
     harder time finding new caregivers, or lose access 
     to their services
     Caregivers might have to work longer hours or find 
     different jobs
     Rural areas of the state may suffer even more from 
     limited or no access to care

Tell Him:
     You oppose the 5% cut to Medicaid rates
     You want to protect Home and Community Based Services 
     (HCBS), Personal Care Services (PCS), and Community First 
     Choice (CFC) services
     To please preserve our funding and protect the most 
     vulnerable Alaskans

Email Governor Dunleavy Now


